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School Fayre 

Our annual school fayre was held on Friday 6th 

December 2013. The fayre was extremely well 

attended by our parent/carers and wider 

community and an outstanding total of over 

£1450 was made. 

 

We would like to also express our gratitude to 

the parents/carers who donated prizes for the 

raffle and auction board and food and drinks 

for the refreshments stall. 

 

Many thanks again to the parents/carers, 

staff and children who contributed to make 

the fayre such a success. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you to all those who came to school and 

took part in Christmas Jumper Day, in aid of 

Save the Children. It was wonderful to see all 

around school all the Christmassy, home-made 

and sparkliest jumpers worn. It was much 

appreciated with the donations received and a 

total of £170.34 was made. 

 

Curriculum Letters 

The class curriculum letters for the new spring 

term have been sent out. As usual these letters 

include the learning your child will take part in 

over the next term and are sent out via email or 

bookbags. 

 

School Uniform 

We have been informed by Uniforms4All that 

that they will not be trading from their current 

premises from the end of January 2014. 

All Trading will be done online. More 

information to follow in the New Year.  

 

Crossing Patrol 

We now have our school crossing patrol person 

before and after school.  

The Local Authority has advised the school that 

the front pedestrian access, by the disabled 

entrance, needs to be permanently locked. Please 

can we again remind our parents/carers to access 

the school via Coniston Road or Elter Walk.  

Please use the crossing patrol person as he is 

there for you and your child’s safety!! Please DO 

NOT use the vehicle access to enter or leave the 

school site. 

 

Term Dates 

  Spring Term 2014 

Term Starts Monday 6th January 2014 

Half Term Monday 17th - Friday 21st February 

2014 

Term Ends Friday 4th April 2014 

 

 Summer Term 2014 

Term Starts Tuesday 22nd April 2014 

May Day Monday 5th May 2014 

Half Term Monday 26th - 30th May 2014 

Term Ends Friday 18th July 2014 

 

Half Term 

We break up on Friday 20th December 2013 and all 

return to school on Monday 6th January 2014. 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to you 

the Parents/Carers who have worked with the 

school and supported us so much throughout 

the year. Thank you!!  

 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas!! 

 

 


